
From: Policy, Planning  
Sent: 14 December 2020 16:30 
To: Neighbourhood Planning  
Subject: RE: Charlton Neighbourhood Plan - SEA consultation and additional Reg 16 consultation 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for your email below, inviting Southern Water to comment on the SEA and additional 

Regulation 16 consultation. I confirm we have reviewed the documents and have no comments to 

make. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Charlotte Mayall  
Regional Planning Lead 
Hampshire & West Sussex  

southernwater.co.uk 
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